Educational Options for NC Nazarene Ministerial Students


1.  Modular Course of Study (will be discontinued at the end of 2024) - offered by a qualified and approved Nazarene Elder.  The cost for this class is just what you will spend for books, and any travel to the class site.  Of course, we may not be offering the course you need now or in the near future, so timing may be an issue with this option.  You can, however, request a specific class and our Credentials Executive Committee may be able to find a teacher willing to offer it.  Contact Fred Brucker with any questions at studies@ncnaz.org.  

2. Online Modular Course of Study.  These courses are offered by the Nazarene Bible College.  You do have to take an Online Orientation course first, however.  Go to http://online.nbc.edu/  and click on “Ministry Preparation Program” for more information, or call (800) 873-3873 (ext. 5030) or email online@nbc.edu.  Also Northwest Nazarene University offers the Course of Study online also.  For more info visit their website at http://cos.nnu.edu/ 

3.  Attending a Nazarene College or University or the Nazarene Theological Seminary.  Northwest Nazarene University (see www.nnu.edu) and Nazarene Bible College (see www.nbc.edu) offer B.A. degrees online which several students have found helpful.  Other students have chosen to pursue their education as an on-campus student.

4.  Work done at a non-Nazarene institution may be submitted for credit by having an official transcript sent to the Secretary of the Studies Subcommittee of the District Board of Ministry.  Credit will be granted for courses that satisfy the goals established by the International Course of Study Advisory Committee (ICOSAC) in the four areas (the 4 C’s):  Content, Competency, Character and Context.  Special attention will be given to ensure that students receive adequate preparation in the Church of the Nazarene’s history, polity and theology.  Additional courses will be required if these areas are not adequately addressed.  We recommend that you contact the Studies Secretary prior to taking courses to make sure they will be accepted as fulfilling the requirements of the Course of Study.  Transcript evaluation decisions by the Board Secretary can be appealed to the Studies Subcommittee and then to the full District Board of Ministry.  
